Happy Valentine's Day! Will you stand for true love?
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Happy Valentine's Day!

CARP is committed to creating a culture of heart. A culture of heart is one in which we choose to
take care of and show compassion for other people because we are all part of one family under God.

Our CARP students CHOOSE to STAND for TRUE LOVE_because they know that God created
love as the most beautiful thing. We can honor love as God intended by being:

e Great kids who respect our parents and elders,
e A great brother or sister to those around us,

e Dedicated to sexual integrity, whether in preparation for or within a committed relationship,
and

¢ Embracing and loving, with the heart of a parent (even if we aren't parents yet).

Will you stand for true love?
Share this message with a friend!



